
 

This report was conducted over a 
two day period (November 26-27, 
2007).  It was conducted in 
response to a complaint by the 
animal rights group PETA after one 
of their employees obtained a job 
at the primate center to conduct 
an undercover investigation for 
several months.   
 
The Oregon National Primate 
Research Center received a clean 
bill of health. 
 
(Information from OHSU) 

 


